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@ CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

November 14, 1995

RECEIVED

Mr. C.H. Fancy, P.E.

Chief Bureau of Air Regulation NOV 2 8 1995

Department of Environmental Protection

Twin Towers Office Building AlRBILRJEEGLLJA?}l:ON
: 2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Fancy:

Re: City of Lakeland, C.D. Mclntosh Unit No. 3
Amendment of Final Determination - PSD-FL-008(B)

We are in receipt of your letter dated November 3, 1995 and attached Proposed
- Permit Amendment, Intent to Issue, Public Notice of Intent to Issue Permit
. Amendment for the above referenced facility.

Pursuant to Section 403.815, Florida Statutes and DEP Rule 62-103.150, F.A.C.,
on November 10, 1995 we published the "Notice of Intent to Issue Permit
Amendment". Therefore, enclosed please find Affidavit of Publication confirming
publication of the Department's notice.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (941)
499-6603.

Sincerely

Farzie Shelton
Environmental Division

Enclosure

‘ cc: Buck Oven, DEP
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